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Diary Dates -  September 2016  

Twitter: @brightlingseaj 

26th - 30th September Pupil Voice Week 

26th - 30th September Harvest collection for Brightlingsea Foodbank 

Please see list included in this newsletter for required items. 

Tuesday 4th October Fire Service in for assemblies on Fireworks safety 

Wednesday 5th & Thursday 

6th October 

Book Fair after school  - Please support this event as every book 

sold earns commission for our school which can then be spent on 

new books for our class libraries. Thank you.  

Saturday 8th October 9 - 12 Colne School Open Morning 

10th - 14th October Girls Football Week - look out for special opportunities for girls to try 

out football during this week.  

Tuesday 11th October Photographer in school (individual and sibling photos)  

Thursday 20th October Year 3 Show for parents - afternoon & evening performances  

Entry by ticket only. Timings of each show tbc.  

24th - 28th October Half Term Holiday 

Monday 31st October Halloween themed school dinner 

14th - 18th November 

 

 

óPower for Goodô week. Pupils will be taking part in a range of    

activities to support our work around anti-bullying during this week. 

Tuesday 15th November Y6 take part in Crucial Crew 

Thursday 17th November Non-Uniform Day  - dress  up as a hero of your choice or wear blue 

to show your support for óPower for Good week.ô Money raised will 

be split equally between 2 charities óChildren in Needô and óAnti-

Bullying Allianceô.  

Friday 18th November & 

Monday 21st November 

INSET Days (School closed to pupils & school office closed) 

Tuesday 29th November 3:30ð6:30pm Learning Conferences (Parents Evening) 

Thursday 1st December 5 - 8pm Learning Conferences (Parents Evening) 

Friday 2nd December Brightlingsea Late Night Shopping 

Thursday 15th December Year 4 Show for parents. Afternoon & evening performances.  

Wednesday 21st December Last day of Autumn Term 

22nd December -              

3rd January 

Christmas Holidays 

Wednesday 4th January INSET Day (School  closed to pupils but school office open to buy 

uniform etc) 

Thursday 5th January First day of Spring Term for pupils 
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Year 6 Parents 

The new secondary school admission round opened on Monday 5 September 2016, for 
parents of current Year 6 children to apply for a secondary school (Year 7) place for   
September 2017. 
The statutory national closing date for applications is 31

st
 October 2016.  

Applications can be made online via www.essex.gov.uk/admissions. More than 95% of 
parents in Essex have applied using the online process in the past two years. 
The website also has a copy of the Secondary Education in Essex 2017-18 booklet 
which contains details of all secondary school admission policies. A link to the booklet 
can be found below. 
http://www.essex.gov.uk/Education-Schools/Schools/Admissions/Documents/
Secondary_Admissions_Booklet.pdf 
The Colne is holding an open morning on Saturday 8th October from 9am until 12pm. 

Pupil Voice Week 26th - 30th September 2016 

ñItôs Good to Talkò 

We are pleased to announce that Brightlingsea Junior School will be taking part in the first      
national Pupil Voice Week running from 26th ï 30th September 2016. 
With the theme ñItôs Good to Talkò the week aims to highlight the importance of pupils talking 
about concerns.  
Pupil Voice Week is a great opportunity for us to build on the work already started to improve  
pupil voice at Brightlingsea Junior School. Eighteen months ago we introduced ABC sessions
(afternoon of books and cakes) where groups of pupils meet with our Head for afternoon tea to 
talk about their work. These ABC sessions will start again after half term and will run fortnightly 
with 1 child per class chosen at random to take part by a draw of register numbers. Last year we 
introduced Class Learning Forums and we started work on transforming our School Council 
into a School Learning Council. We also introduced OWLS (Our Wise Learning Skills) which 
support working collaboratively in teams and improving communication amongst other key skills 
and our current óOWLô for this half term is óLearning with Othersô. In the Spring term last year we 
changed the  format of our Parents Evenings so that they became óLearning Conferencesô with 
the ólearnerô (the child) taking a lead role in talking about their learning rather than it just being a  
conversation between the teacher and parent. We are now working on plans to introduce weekly 
House Circle Meetings which will see pupils meeting regularly in mixed age groups to discuss 
key issues.  
During Pupil Voice Week our classes will take part in a range of activities. One of the aims of this 
week is to highlight the importance of telling someone if they feel down or lonely, sad or unhappy 
because itôs good to talk about things. We will also be encouraging them that it is good to talk 
about positive things that they enjoy with their 
friends, at school or at home and encouraging 
them to support others around them.  
 

Noise is better than silence 

Overcome your worries 

Issues can be solved 

Speak up 

Eliminate your concerns 

PTA September Fair - A big thank you to everyone that came along and supported our smaller 

than planned September Fair last Friday. Your support was very much appreciated and we   

were  delighted to have such a great turnout in spite of the weather.  

http://www.essex.gov.uk/admissions
http://www.essex.gov.uk/Education-Schools/Schools/Admissions/Documents/Secondary_Admissions_Booklet.pdf
http://www.essex.gov.uk/Education-Schools/Schools/Admissions/Documents/Secondary_Admissions_Booklet.pdf


Harvest collection 26th - 30th September  
Please bring in your donations for Brightlingsea Foodbank any time during this week. Please only send in 

items listed below as the Foodbank currently has a surplus of some other food stuffs and limited storage  

space is available.  Many thanks.                   Reminder: BJS staff can refer you to the foodbank if you need it 


